



Next Week at Currie

WEEK AT A GLANCE May 5th-9th						
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday		
	Softball Practice Recess	Long Jump Practice 8:00	Breakfast Club	Long Jump Practice		
Discus practice Lunch 200 M 2:45	Discus practice Lunch Long Dis- tance Prac- tice and Dis- cuss 2:45	Softball Practice Recess Choir Practice High Jump Practice Lunch	Relay Practice Gr. 4/5 8:00 Shot Put Practice Recess	Discus practice Lunch Long Distance Practice 2:45		

May 2,2025

Hello Currie families

Our deepest condolences go out to everyone affected by the tragic events at the Lapu-Lapu Day Festival in Vancouver. We recognize that this loss impacts our Filipino community—students, staff, and families alike. If your child needs support, please do not hesitate to reach out to Mrs. Hoffinger or to your child's teacher.

Please Read this important Reminder

We greatly appreciate your partnership in creating a safe and respectful environment for all our students. As a reminder, taking photos or videos of students on school grounds is not permitted unless you have received prior permission. This helps us maintain privacy and ensure a comfortable space for learning.

Additionally, we kindly ask that parents **refrain from visiting their chil- dren outside during recess or lunch.** These breaks are important opportunities for students to socialize, play, and develop independence. When parents visit their children unexpectedly during school hours, it can make it more difficult for our staff to distinguish between familiar visitors and potential strangers. To maintain a secure school environment, we ask for your cooperation in allowing students to enjoy their outdoor time under staff supervision.

Year Book Sales are now open!

Our Currie PAC is excited to announce that yearbook sales are officially open!

Purchasing a yearbook helps your child remember a great year—and every dollar raised, after expenses, goes right back to supporting our awesome General Currie students!

There are 2 purchasing options available:

Hardcover: \$50 Softcover: \$35

All yearbooks will be delivered to the school and distributed to the students before the end of the school year.

ORDER ONLINE: https://products.edgeimaging.ca/yearbooks/order/

JKG

ORDER DEADLINE: Thursday, May 15, 2025 @ 8PM

If you have any questions, please email us at generalcurrieyearbook@gmail.com

Thank you for your support!

May 2nd 2025

General Currie PAC

Hot Lunch May-June 20205:

We are pleased to inform that the April to June hot lunches are now available on **Fantuan**. Below are the upcoming hot lunch dates and themes.

Friday May 9: Sushi Day (Ajishou Japanese)

Friday May 23: Pasta Day (Carino)

Friday May 30: Fish & Chips Day (Daeji Korean)

Friday Jun 13: Pizza Day (Fresh Slice)

To begin order, please use the link below and follow the order guidelines attached with this email. [Attachment: Hot Lunch Order Guide] Note: This link is a dedicated link and the only way to place orders for hot lunch.

https://order.fantuan.ca/group-delivery-new? type=groupDelivery&wechatId=1&country=CA&sn=NGC101607

Orders need to be submitted by 11PM the Sunday before the hot lunch date. We will not be able to accept late orders. All orders must be done using the Fantuan system.

If you have any queries regarding your order, please

If you are interested in volunteering during any hot lunch, please let us know. The PAC is always in need of parent volunteers!

Thanks and happy ordering!

Hot Lunch Administrator General Currie Parent Advisory Committee

Important Dates:

May 9th: Hot Lunch and "Flow Warrior" presentation in Gym

May 14th: District Track Meet for grades 4-7

May 16th: Non Instructional Day (no school for students) Day of In-

digenous Learning for all staff.

May 19th: Victoria Day Holiday (no school)

May 2nd 2025

May 23rd: Hot Lunch

May 28th: Welcome to Kindergarten Event

June 6th: Family Carnival

June 13th: Sports Day

June 20th: Grade 7 Farewell

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the office

at 604-668-6440 or email me at shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca

Sincerely, Mrs. Sharon Hoffinger

Principal, General Currie Elementary School

Visit our webpage at http://currie.sd38.bc.ca